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No:   BRC/ 10 /2024                                                                  Date: 21-05-2024 

To 

GM(E)CCG 
  Sub: Depriving for appearing for Selection of ex-cadre posts of HQ (GP 4600) 
          as well as at divisional level – BRC Division. 

 Deprival from the field of eligibility for Selection to the post of Chief Vigilance Inspector (ex-cadre) 
in GP 4600- Case of staff working in GP 4800 & 5400 on regular basis. 

 
Ref : 1. GM(E)CCG’s Letter No. E/E/1025/64 (SSI) Computer No. 76418. 
        2. SDGM & CVO-CCG’s Letter No. SFE 76/3/1(Selection)/2024.dtd. 

7.2.2024. 
 3. DRM(E)BRC’s Letter E/ELT/1025/7/5 Pt.VI (Instructor TRS), 

dtd.06.03.2024. 
 

  It has been brought to the notice of Union by our local leaders of BRC division 
that against the above referred notification issued for filling up ex-cadre post of Chief 
Vigilance Inspectors/Vigilance Inspectors, Sr. Sleeper Inspector and Sr. Instructor, 
employees working on regular basis in PLPM-7 (GP 4600) and with same condition in 
PLPM – 6 (GP 4200) were allowed, but employees who are working in PLPM – 8 & 9 
due to implementation of up gradation of cadre vide RBE No. 155/2022, dated 
17.11.2022 are being deprived. 

  Union is of the opinion that employees working in PLPM-8 & 9 (i.e. GP 4800 & 
5400) should also be allowed to appear for selection of ex-cadre posts. 
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